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machinery to move into operation that almost destroyed him 
and now that he has been bounced back and forth like a Ping- 
Pong ball which to me is a form of cruelty , we have the 
opportunity to buy a measure of justice for him. I don't 
think we can ever undo what has been done but this is 
certainly the smallest thing that we can do...(interruption.)

SENATOR CLARK: You have one minute left.

SENATOR CHAMBERS: I doubt that there is a person in this
Legislature who listens to the Chaplain every morning would 
deny somebody who is thirsty a drink of water, who would 
deny a hungry child a crust of bread. That is the situation 
which Mr. Soukup faces and I think to deny this claim is 
worse than denying the water or the bread because there is 
another way to obtain that. This may be the only recourse 
that the individual has and I hope we will not do as Alexan­
der Pope mentioned the lamb doing in one of his poems, "The 
lamb will lick the hand which is raised to shed its blood." 
Mr. Soukup thinks of this as his family. Let it be not like 
the Cain and Abel variety of family relationship but one 
where the parents do indeed look out for the welfare of the 
children.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator DeCamp, will you recess us until
one-thirty. We will come back at one-thirty and come on 
this same bill. There is a luncheon this noon.

SENATOR DeCAMP: Do you want me to call the question or
recess?

SENATOR CLARK: Recess until one-thirty, then we will come
back at one-thirty, otherwise we will get tied up later.

SENATOR DeCAMP: Okay, recess until whenever, I guess.

SENATOR CLARK: All those in favor say aye, all opposed.
We are recessed until one-thirty.
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